FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:
Tweetsie Railroad is Now Hiring Seasonal Employees for the 2023 Season
All are invited to the Annual Job Fair -- March 4

Blowing Rock, N.C. (February 27, 2023) – If you're looking for a fun and rewarding work environment, look no further than Tweetsie Railroad, where “Every day is an Adventure.”  Potential employees are invited to attend the park’s annual Job Fair Saturday, March 4, 2023, from 10:00 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. at the Tweetsie Palace (300 Tweetsie Railroad Lane, Blowing Rock). 

“It is the perfect opportunity to learn more about the variety of opportunities – from the Ticket Office to Deer Park,” says Stephanie Robinett, the Human Resources Director at Tweetsie Railroad. “There is something for everyone and no two days are alike.”

The 2023 season begins Saturday, April 8th and runs through Saturday, December 30th, and will mark Tweetsie Railroad’s 66th year of welcoming guests to North Carolina’s first theme park. Tweetsie Railroad traditionally hires approximately 250 employees to operate the park and entertain guests. A diverse range of opportunities are available in ticket sales, accounting, entertainment, ride operations, food service, retail sales, security, grounds maintenance, first aid, the Deer Park Zoo and more. The Job Fair will give candidates the opportunity to meet with Tweetsie Railroad’s management team and other staff members, and learn more about the Tweetsie Railroad experience. Benefits of employment at the park include competitive wages, an enjoyable work environment, complimentary tickets to Tweetsie Railroad, passes to other area attractions, and the opportunity to learn valuable job skills for any career you may choose.

Anyone 16 years of age or older who would like to attend the Job Fair should bring a completed application and a positive attitude. To learn more about available opportunities or to download an application, visit www.tweetsie.com/employment. Tweetsie Railroad is an Equal Opportunity Employer. Offers of employment are contingent on the results of background check and drug screen. For more information or questions regarding employment at Tweetsie Railroad, please call (828) 264-9061, ext. 200.

About Tweetsie Railroad
Tweetsie Railroad, North Carolina’s first theme park, has been creating memories and offering family-friendly Wild West adventure since 1957. Visitors to Tweetsie Railroad enjoy a variety of interactive experiences including an unforgettable and exciting three-mile trip into the Old West on a train pulled by historic narrow-gauge steam locomotives. Other attractions include live shows, classic amusement rides, the Deer Park Zoo, gem mining, and more. 
Tweetsie Railroad will be open weekends starting April 8th, and five days a week from May 29th – August 13th before returning to the weekend schedule from September through October 29th.  Open Memorial Day Monday, July 4th, and Labor Day Monday. The park's regular hours are 10:00 am to 6:00 pm, and nightly during Ghost Train® and Tweetsie Christmas®.   
Daytime admission is $60 for adults and $40 for children ages 3-12. Children 2 and under are always admitted free.
Tweetsie Railroad is located on U.S. Highway 321 between Boone and Blowing Rock, North Carolina.  For more information about the 2023 Tweetsie Railroad season visit www.tweetsie.com or call 877-TWEETSIE (877-893-3874)
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